Chief Scheckel reminded the Board that they extended the last Emergency Hiring List two (2) meetings ago, though now the list has been exhausted. Chief Scheckel is looking for the Board to suspend that list and allow the Police Department to initiate a new process in 2021. Staff will get the information out and interviews will be after the holidays if agreed upon.

Mr. Clark motioned to suspend the previously extended Emergency Hiring List. Ms. Dunn seconded the motion. All members present voted aye by roll call vote, motion approved 5-0.

Mr. Clark motioned for the Police Department to create a new Emergency Hiring process in the beginning of 2021. Mr. Baffa seconded the motion.All members present voted aye by roll call vote, motion approved 5-0.

Chief Pelc informed the Board of his disappointment in one of the new recruits, who has since resigned from the department.  He added that the department has four (4) new recruits who will begin the academy in January. Everything is staying status quo though they do have a few out with COVID.


